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MEMORANDUM

FOR E The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

THRU y ‘ The ARD for Technical Services

FROM : The OIC, PENR Officer

SUBJECT : FIRST QUARTER REPORT IN PARTNERSHIPS AND
COLLABORATION OF MTS. IGLIT-BACO NATURAL
PARK (MIBNP) FOR CY 2023

Forwarded is the memorandum dated April 11, 2023 of PASu of Mounts Iglit-Baco
Natural Park (MIBNP) regarding first quarter report in partnerships and collaboration: Active
involvement and participation on Programs & Projects Initiated byPartner Organizations on the
Management of MIBNP under the Support for ASEAN Heritage Parks (AHP) Initiatives
subprogram stipulated in the approved Work and Financial Plan of MIBNP for CY 2023.

The Protected Area Management Office (PAMO) of Mounts Iglit-Baco Natural Park
engaged in and participated in the programs, projects and activities initiated by the ASEAN
Centre for Biodiversity (ACB), United Nation Development Program-Biodiversity Finance
Initiative (UNDP-BIOFIN), Mindoro Biodiversity Conservation Foundation Inc. (MBCFI), D’
Aboville foundation (DAF) and Occidental Mindoro State College (OMSC).
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